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And the things that thou hast heard of me among many witnesses, the same commit thou to 
faithful men, who shall be able to teach others also. II Timothy 2:2

Missionaries to Uganda, Africa
The Huckabee Family

Tuesday, June 3, 2025 

Greetings! 

Things are going great here. The churches are doing well. Everybody seems to be peaceful. No 
drama that I know of. We are growing again, slowly. We are seeing visitors. People are getting saved 
and baptized. After all the ruckus last year, it is refreshing to get a period of time without issues. Of 
course now that I said something, I have probably jinxed it, but I try not to be superstitious. Please 
continue to pray for our churches, our leadership, and for souls to be saved and then to grow as 
Christians. 

I am preaching through Ephesians, as this book deals directly with confronting spiritual darkness. We 
have a lot of that in the refugee camp. Every week when we prepare to go out there, we can feel it – 
the opposition of the Enemy. I am trying to teach these people to reject the power of the Enemy, and 
to recognize the truth. The Enemy has little power apart from his ability to deceive and to tempt. He 
has nothing like the power that the numerous witches and other “traditional healers” claim. If you no 
longer believe the lies, it is much harder for him to disturb you. We have to stand in our identity as 
Christians, with all that entails. It is, however, difficult to get a superstitious and fearful people to 
change their minds. Pray for them to see the power of God in their lives, and to then stand in the 
truth, with courage. 

Thank you to everyone who sent money to help with the repairs out at Sangano IBC. The toilet there 
was wholly inadequate to their needs, and has become dangerous to use. Enough money came in 
that we were able to begin construction on TWO new toilets, with sufficient capacity for years to 
come. We still need much more to finish all the other repairs, but this met the most immediate and 
serious need. Thank you very much! 

Also, money came in to put tires and shocks on our car, known affectionately as The Beast. The 
Beast has had its rims shod with the preparation of the steel belted radials of Pirelli. And the new 
shocks have made it so we don’t get quite so seasick driving in the camp. The roads there are very 
bad, worst I’ve seen in years, so the new shocks are helping a lot. Plus we repaired a bunch of other 
little things that needed repair. Thank you for the help! 

God bless and keep you! 

James Huckabee and Family 
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